
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

WACO DISTRICT 
Jake Smith 

(254) 366-7673 
Jacob.Smith@TxDOT.gov  

 

  

OVERLAY — SH 201 — BELL COUNTY 
TxDOT’s Waco District serves McLennan, Bell, Falls, Limestone, Hill, Coryell, Bosque, and 
Hamilton counties  

 

  
  

 

Feb. 13, 2024 

WACO — Tomorrow, February 14, TxDOT and its contractor will start a surface restoration project in Bell 

County on SH 201. The limits of the project are from south of Stan Schlueter Loop (FM 3470) to SH 

195. 

The $5.9-million-dollar project will enhance safety of the road and is scheduled to complete by the end 

of this year, weather permitting. During the project, there will be various lane closures to allow crews to 

safely perform overlay operations. 

TxDOT encourages motorists to slow down, eliminate distractions, and buckle up driving through work 

zones. 

TxDOT’s Waco District has a new Facebook page! Feel free to follow/like for Waco District updates, 

news, and more. 

 

### 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public 

transportation across the state. 
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